
We would like to invite you to take part in a 45-minute interview, conducted either by 
telephone or video call. 

The aim of this interview is to understand the experiences of people with neuroendocrine 
tumors of the gastrointestinal system and pancreas who recently (within the last six months) 
switched over from the Lanreotide Ipsen® syringe to the Advanz Pharma “Pharmathen” 
syringe [Lanreotide Advanz Pharma®]. 

More specifically, we would like to explore: 

•	 Your experience with switching from the Lanreotide Ipsen® to the  
Advanz Pharma “Pharmathen”, [Lanreotide Advanz Pharma®] syringe

•	 Your satisfaction and preferences with these syringes.

OPEN Health is an independent medical research and consulting company specializing in 
healthcare research studies and is working, on behalf of Ipsen (the “Sponsor”), a pharmaceutical 
company who manufactures Lanreotide Ipsen® previously known as Somatuline® Autogel.

We want to hear from you!
•	OPEN Health are conducting interviews to understand the  

experiences of people living with neuroendocrine tumors  
of the gastrointestinal system and pancreas (GEP-NETs). 

WHAT DOES THIS RESEARCH INVOLVE? 

You can participate if you: 
•	 Have been diagnosed with neuroendocrine tumors of the gastrointestinal system  

and pancreas  

•	 Switched from the Lanreotide Ipsen® syringe to the Advanz Pharma “Pharmathen” 
syringe within the last six months 

•	 Have received a minimum of two injections with the Advanz Pharma “Pharmathen” syringe.

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE? 



By sharing your perspectives and satisfaction with your treatment, we hope that we can get a 
better understanding of the challenges of living with neuroendocrine tumors of the gastrointestinal 
system and pancreas to ultimately develop better ways to help people manage their condition, 
improve their treatment experiences, and help us provide better care in the future.

Where local regulation allows, you will be compensated for your time spent to complete the 
interview. Information on participant compensation will be found in the informed consent.

CONTACT US
For more information, please contact the research team using the following e-mail address:  
contact@global-patients.com

Supported by

WHAT ARE THE NEXT STEPS IF I AM INTERESTED  
IN PARTICIPATING?

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF TAKING PART  
IN THIS RESEARCH?

The interviews are scheduled to take place between April and July 2024, depending on the 
availability of those who would like to take part. If you are interested, these are the next steps:  
1.	 If you have any further question, you can contact Catherine Bouvier: catherine@nc-uk.org  

Or you can contact directly the research team on:  
veronica@global-patients.com or bryan@global-patients.com  

 

2.	 We will ask you to attend a screening call where we can explain the process in more detail 
and make sure you are eligible to participate.

3.	 We will schedule the call for the full interview and ask you to sign a digital informed 
consent form. 

What are my rights? 
Your participation will be subject to local compliance and data privacy rules. You will be 
free to opt out from participating at any time, even during the interview. 

Alternatively you can scan the QR code  
to register your interest.

OPEN Health and Global Perspectives are independent  
healthcare market research agencies. 


